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Q UNITED  STATES El$ViRONMENTAL  PROTECTION A6iZNCY~

RESION II
JAC+  i,  JAW78  FEDl!RAL  BUILDING

‘, NW YORK. NEW YORK 10278

March,29,,1991' -
'Mr. Joseph A/Kelly

201 East 66th Street.
New York, New York 10021

Re: Documents Available et Radium Chemical Company,. 60-06 27th
Avenue, woodaide, Queens County, New York

Dear Mr. Kelly:

I have attempted to reach.youby  telephone on several occasion&
over.the  past two veeks to give you an update on the availability
of your personal papers  r@maining  in the referenced facility.
Your personal papers and documents (such as your military
records) are now availabliz  at the facility. You had stated in an
earlier conversation thatfit  would be more convenient for you to
pick up these documents in Woo.dside as opposed to our offices in
Manhattan. Please contact Steve Thiema (718) 278-9660 to make
arrangements to pick up your property.

With respect to old Radium Chemica.1 Company files which relate to
the Manhattan Eastern Disbrict (V4ED1‘)  project, you had stated
that the former health and safety offioer  for Radium Chemical had
been informed by someone associated with the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission (VJRP) that the NRC was interested in these documents
from an historical perspective. In our telephone conversation
earlier this month, you stated that you would try to get back to
Fe with tha name and telafihone  number of this NRC contact.

Subseguent to our telephone call, I recalled my axRerience  with a
facility in upstate New York,associated  with the WED proj-act.
contacts for that Site were with the Department of Energy

MY'
WEI

trldch is the successor agency to the old Atomic Energy Commission
,( “AEC”) . I called the DOR, and vas put in contact with DOE and
its contractor personnel,who  are responsible for compiling
historical records of UED.and  HED related projects  and
facilities. DOE is veW,tnterested  in the Radium Chemical
Company-WED files.

In our prior conversationi,  you had expressed the opinioh  that
these dooumenta may be of.interest to the government. I be l ieve
I have located the govarn$ental  office (DDE) that indeed has such
'an interest. It is also necessary that ve clear the Radium
IChemical  site for continukd  remedial activities. Unless I hear
from you to the contrary,'it  is my intention to release the
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Wdlum  Chemical AtiC files,to the DOE by Friday, April 5, 1991.
t believe that these  proc&dures  ari in complete conformance to"
:he vishes  you ??*ressed *n our prior conversations., It you vish
:o discuss these matters Surther,  please feel free to c'onttict  me
tt (212) 264-5342. If you would like to discuss these.m&ters
rith the DOE, and its oontractors please contact Mr. Charles
!oung  a t  (301) 3534261.  i

:n closing,  I vo&d like to emphasize again that your personal '
locuments are available a* the Site for you to pick up. Sf you
lo not make arrangementa  to pick up these documents, at some time
.n the future as work at tie Site progresses, $t vi11 be
kcessary for us  'to transfer the documents 6r mail $hem to you.

lew York/Caribbean Superftind  Eranch
tG: Charles Y o u n g

Roy  F. Weston, Incorporated’
12800 Middletown Road., Suite 207
Germantovn, UD 2087$
'paui,  Rlum, DOE

U. S.
,EM-421

Department, of Energy

19901 Germantown Roai
Germantown,  MD 20585.
ATT%! : Alexamiams

1 ,J&et Ctippelli,  USEPA
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